
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
An Investigation into Call Routing and       )  
Call Completion Problems in the       ) File No. TW-2012-0112     
State of Missouri.      )   
 
 

ORDER OFFERING AN OPPORTUNITY TO RESPOND TO STAFF’S 
REQUEST FOR COMMENT 

 
Issue Date:  May 31, 2013                   Effective Date:  May 31, 2013 

The Commission’s Staff has been conducting an ongoing investigation of call routing 

and completion problems in Missouri.  As part of that investigation, Staff has collected 

comments from interested stakeholders.  On May 31, 2013, Staff filed a request for 

comment regarding a recently passed legislative bill that would modify the authority of the 

Commission to regulate telecommunications companies.  Staff asks whether the bill, if 

signed by the Governor, would alter stakeholder’s previously expressed opinions about the 

Commission’s authority to address call routing and completion problems.  The Commission 

will offer interested stakeholders an opportunity to respond to Staff.   

 

THE COMMISSION ORDERS THAT: 

1. Any stakeholder wishing to respond to Staff’s request for comment shall do so 

no later than June 14, 2013. 

2. The Commission’s Data Center shall provide a copy of this order to all 

telecommunications companies certificated or otherwise registered to provide 

telecommunications service in Missouri. 
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3. This order shall become effective upon issuance. 

      BY THE COMMISSION 
 
 
 

Morris L. Woodruff 
Secretary 

 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
On this 31st day of May, 2013 
 
Woodruff, Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
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